 Welcome to 7th Grade Math 

Dear Families,
	Welcome to Mrs. Brown’s math class! We have an exciting year ahead of us, and I’m glad that each of you is here to share in it! When your child leaves class this year, I expect them to understand many interesting and helpful ways that math is used every day, and I expect they will be well prepared for 8th grade math.  Please note a more detailed syllabus will be provided in the days following the first week of school.  I believe the best education will take place when the parents, students, and teachers work as a team.  With that in mind, I have included a list of tools in which we can use communicate throughout the school year below.  Additionally, you will find list of suggested student and classroom supplies. 
Communication
· Phone: (586)727-7552 ext. 2302
· Email: kbrown@richmond.k12.mi.us
· Website: rmsbrown.weebly.com
· Remind 101: Please see the back of this page for sign up information.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Prep Hour: 7th Hour 1:49-2:39Suggested Supplies




· 3-Ring binder with pockets (1 ½ inch)
· 5 dividers with tabs
· loose leaf lined paper with holes
· spiral notebook
· calculator with square and square root button
· pencils, colored pencils, highlighter 

Supply Wish List




· Kleenex
· Clorox Wipes
· Hand Sanitizer with Pump


Thank you, 

Mrs. Krista Brown


“Do not give up; the beginning is always the hardest.” – Author Unknown

